
 

Communiqué 

NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT AUTHORITY 

Extension of Delay for Renewal of Motor Vehicle Licences in Rodrigues 

 

In the context of the Covid-19 situation in Rodrigues, the National Land Transport 

Authority (NLTA) informs the public that the delay for the renewal of Motor Vehicle 

Licence (MVL), which expired in January and February 2022, has been further 

extended up to 31 March 2022. 

  

The NLTA relies on the usual cooperation and understanding of the public. 

 

National Land Transport Authority 
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